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7.9.22 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new term in Year 2 and a very Happy New Year to you all.  I hope you enjoyed the festive 

break and would like to start by saying a very big thank you for all the lovely cards and gifts sent into school 

before the holidays.  It is always lovely to hear that our hard work is appreciated so thank you very much for 

this. 

As always, details of our curriculum can be found attached to this letter and are also on our school website.  Our 

class blog is also on the website where you will find photographs and information about what we do in class. 

This term is going to be another very busy one and the children will be expected to work hard in class whilst also 

having fun.  We have some exciting visitors coming in to see us including Miss Helen, our dance coach and the 

firefighters who will talk to us about safety at home.  Mrs Walsh will be leading a construction club for KS1 and 

we will be taking part in Lancashire library’s Brilliant Book Award.  This is always exciting as we are sent four 

fabulous new books to share with the children.  They are then asked to judge which they liked best and why 

before this information is sent back to the library and collated with lots of other schools results.   

I am frequently asked by parents how best to help at home.  The simplest way is by listening to your child read 

every day.  This really does have a big impact on the progress your child makes in school.  Thank you to all of you 

who do listen to your children read and I would ask those not yet in the routine of daily reading to please make 

this a priority.  Another great way to help your child is by completing and returning homework.  This is sent and 

should be returned each Friday in the zipped wallets please. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.  If you have any queries or concerns about it or any other 

matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I am available on the yard at the end of the day on Wednesdays, 

Thursdays or Fridays or you can make an appointment through the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Cross 

 

 


